From: Georgas, Steve E. [mailto:Steve.Georgas@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 1:50 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: West, Barbara J.; Stevens, Jill M.; Bielfeldt, Christoph M.; Kovac, Kimberly A.
Subject: FW: 3rd Party Funded Travel

Good Afternoon Steve,


This is just a follow up message to a previous notification of third party funded travel.  The travel is part of a contractual agreement between the City of Chicago and the International Association of Chief's of Police (IACP) organization.  Please see below and let me know if you need further information.

 

WHO:  Acting Chief Steve E. Georgas, District Commander Barbara West, Sergeant Christopher Bielfeldt and Sergeant Jill Stevens attended the conference.


WHEN:  Thursday, 17 October 2013 through Wednesday, 23 October 2013

 

WHERE:  2013 IACP Conference; Philadelphia, PA

 

WHAT:  Per a signed agreement between the City of Chicago and the IACP, the IACP is required to pay the travel costs for up to five (5) Department members to prepare for the upcoming conference being held in Chicago in 2015. The costs covered by IACP were roundtrip airfare and hotel accommodations.  The City of Chicago is covering the costs of luggage reimbursement and per diem, for each Department member, based on approved City travel regulations.  The proper paperwork is being submitted for this reimbursement.

 

Thank you, please let me know if you need any further information or paperwork.


Steve

 

Steve E. Georgas
Executive Officer
Bureau of Patrol
